
Connecticut State Legislature 

We have all endured difficult times and some of us continue to fear for our 

health.  I life many seniors are continue to be in a group that is very concerned 

over the continuing pandemic.   I am 79 years old. 

There is no reason why “No Excuse Absentee Voting” cannot be continued.  

Everyone should feel safe when voting and this is one way the Connecticut State 

Legislature can do their part. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Richard Lurie 

New Canaan, CT.   

 


